
 

AGENDA FOR KERRVILLE CITY COUNCIL’S ATTENDANCE AT 

BURGERS IN THE GARDEN 

SATURDAY, JUNE 16, 2018, 12:00 P.M. 

AT THE GLORY COMMUNITY GARDEN 

200 WEST DAVIS STREET, KERRVILLE, TEXAS 
 

 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of Kerrville City Council’s possible attendance at “Burgers in 
the Garden” at the Glory Community Garden, 200 West Davis Street, Kerrville, Texas 
on Saturday June 16, 2018, starting at 12:00 p.m.      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT A QUORUM OF THE CITY COUNCIL MAY OR MAY NOT BE 
PRESENT; IN ANY EVENT, COUNCILMEMBERS WILL NOT ENGAGE IN 
DISCUSSIONS PERTAINING TO CITY BUSINESS AND NO DECISIONS WILL BE 
MADE. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available.  Requests for accommodations 
or interpretive services must be made 48 hours prior to this event.  Please contact the City Secretary’s Office at 
830-257-8000 for further information.  
I do hereby certify that this notice of meeting was posted on the bulletin board at the city hall of the city of 
Kerrville, Texas, and said notice was posted on the following date and time: June 13, 2018 at  4:00 p.m. and 
remained posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of the meeting.  
 
______Brenda Craig_____________ 
City Secretary, City of Kerrville, Texas                  
  

 


